
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
Discretionary increase litigation – settlement proposal  

 

High Court approval hearing – further update 
 

In our 19 September update, we confirmed that the High Court hearing regarding the 
proposed settlement was expected to take place over 1 to 1.5 days, between 28 October 
2019 and 30 October 2019. 
 
Following our further update on 25 October, the Court has now advised that it is likely 
that the hearing will start at 10:30 am on Thursday 31 October.  This is not yet final and 
we will provide a further update as soon as we are able to do so. 
 
If members plan to attend the hearing, please note that we are expecting that sections 
of the Trustee’s and Representative Beneficiary’s evidence will be heard by the Court in 
non-public sessions. This means that the Judge will ask members to leave the Courtroom 
during these sessions. 
 
From the Trustee of the Airways Pension Scheme 
 
28 October 2019 
 


